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Hamlin County Conservation District                                                                                   

PO Box 165                                                                                                                                           

Hayti, SD 57241     
Phone    (605)783-3642 x4
_____________________________________________________________________________________________

                                                                                                                             February 24, 2020 

South Dakota Department of Agriculture, Division of Resource Conservation & Forestry
RE:  Reversion of Grant #2019-CSW-044

Dear Conservation Commission:
Hamlin Conservation District Board had recently requested an extension of the Tree Planting Grant #044, which expires June 30, 2020.  The request was due to lack of orders to fulfill the grant.  The new Farm Bill rules regarding CRP acres have allowed more producers to qualify for cost share on their tree plantings.  Other plans were cancelled due to the farm economy situation.  

In lieu of an extension, the Hamlin Conservation District Board would like to revert those funds back into the funding pool to be used for the 2020 Spring Grant Round, with plans of reapplying for such funds at the 2020 Fall Grant Round.

Thank you,

Peggy Loomis, District Manager

Hamlin County Conservation District

Box 165

Hayti, SD 57241
(605)783-3642 x4
hamlincd@sdconservation.net
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